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Mareike Straeuli

From: charlene.weber@acerafrica.co.za

Sent: 01 November 2016 07:54 AM

To: mareike.straeuli@acerafrica.co.za

Subject: Fwd: PROPOSED ISUNDU 765/400 KV SUB-STATION AND TURN-IN TRANSMISSION 

LINESAVAILABILITY OF THE DEIA REPORT AND WULA FOR PUBLIC COMMENT

  

  

  

-------- Original Message -------- 

Subject:PROPOSED ISUNDU 765/400 KV SUB-STATION AND TURN-IN TRANSMISSION 

LINESAVAILABILITY OF THE DEIA REPORT AND WULA FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 

Date:2016-11-01 07:52 

From:"Van Der Walt, Hetta" <Hetta.VanDerWalt@sappi.com> 

To:"isundu@acerafrica.co.za" <isundu@acerafrica.co.za> 

  

  

Good day 

  

Would it be possible for us to get the shape files of the line and substation as we need to overlay it on our 

property maps to understand the impact that it would have on our plantation and property. 

  

Kind Regards 

  

Hetta van der Walt 

  

  

 

Hetta Van Der Walt 
Business Manager 
Sappi Forests | P.O.Box 13124 | 3202 

Cascades | South Africa 

Tel +27 33 347 6673 | Fax +27 33 347 6696 | Mobile +27 82 659 0223
Hetta.VanDerWalt@sappi.com 
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This e-mail is subject to the Sappi e-mail legal notice available at www.sappi.com  
If you cannot access this notice please contact the webmaster for a copy to be sent to you. 

  


